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  Fax: 905-727-1811 

 
 
 
 
 
September 3, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
It has come to our attention that we have a Junior student, attending ASPS this year, 
with a severe allergy to fish.  This includes the smell, touch and ingestion of fish. 
 
We would respectfully ask that you do not send any fish, or fish by-products to the 
school in your child’s lunch or snack in order to maintain the safety of this student. 
 
At this time, we would also like to send a reminder that we are also a nut-free and 
perfume-free school. 
 
Thank you very much for your continued cooperation in this matter. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Clare Laughy (Mrs.) 
Secretary, Aurora Senior PS 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


